
 Comhaltas Ceoltóirí Éireann Winnipeg Branch / Comhaltas Winnipeg Inc 

  AGM & SESSION 2022 
SUNDAY OCT 2nd 1pm to 4pm 

At the Stone Angel Brewing Co.   
Unit 9   1875 Pembina Hwy, Winnipeg, MB R3T 2G7  

Located behind the A&W just north of Bishop Grandin 
and there’s lots of free parking at the back of the building. 

 Please RSVP to hammerSmusic@gmail.com 

27 August 2022 
Greetings Members of Comhaltas Winnipeg 
 
It has been a very long time since we have been able to meet due to the Covid 

Pandemic.  We now need to hold an Annual General Meeting to elect some new 

members to our Board and to make plans for the future of our organization.  

As you know, Comhaltas Winnipeg is the local Branch of the not-for-profit international 

organization Comhaltas Ceoltóirí Éireann based in Ireland, dedicated to the 

preservation and promotion of Irish Traditional Music both in Ireland and around the 

world.   (more info at:  https://comhaltas.ie/ ).    There are several hundred Branches in 

many different countries.   Each Branch is responsible for their own activities which are 

organized by local, dedicated volunteers in accordance with the aims of CCE. We are 

very appreciative of the dedicated volunteers in our Branch.  CCE  Branches may apply 

for financial and other support from the CCE Headquarters in Dublin for certain projects.   

Three current Board members are stepping down after many years in their positions. 

We would like to thank Randy Mavins, Paul Hammer and Traicy Robertson for their 

time, dedication, and enthusiasm.   The following positions are open for applications for 

anyone interested:  Treasurer, Secretary and Public Relations Officer.   

Contact Susan Hammer for more information if interested in any of these positions. 

 

Memberships can be renewed in-person at this AGM. If you wish to renew your 

membership and cannot attend but you have ideas for the future of our organization, 

please let us know.  

Contact Susan at hammerSmusic@gmail.com 

 

WE NEED TO KNOW HOW MANY WILL BE ATTENDING THE OCT 2nd AGM 

RSVP to Susan at hammerSmusic@gmail.com 

 

Thank you, 

Susan 

 

Susan Hammer, Chair, CCE Winnipeg/Comhaltas Winnipeg 

https://comhaltas.ie/
mailto:hammerSmusic@gmail.com

